College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From: Dr. Penny Tramel, Chief Academic Officer ‘P (j G

Date: November 13, 2019

Subject: Consider Approval of the Birth to Five Head Start Policy Council Bylaws
Agenda Item: I-2

BACKGROUND

The Head Start Act of 2007 (Sec 642)(c)(2)(D)(v) requires that the Policy Council submits its
approved Bylaws to the Governing Body for their review and approval. This cited material is
offered to the Board of Trustees for their own review and understanding. The updated CSISD
Birth to Five Head Start Policy Council Bylaws are attached to the Board Agenda for further
review. Accountability for this training will be the signature of the Board President on an
approval document furnished at the November 19, 2019 Board of Trustees meeting.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the CSISD Board of Trustees review the Birth to Five Policy Council
Bylaws as required by the Head Start Act of 2007 and approve the CSISD Birth to Five Head
Start Policy Council Bylaws.

PENNY TRAMEL, Ed.D.
Chief Academic Officer
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